
Report 
On 

Awareness on Omicron - Discussion 

Dated on 21-Dec-2021, Time 2.30pm 
Venue CRC-Shillong 

Composite Regional Centre for Skills Development, Rehabilitation and Empowerment of Person 
with Disabilities CRC-Shillong conducted an Awareness Programme on AwarenesS On 

Omicron - Discussion at 2.30pm on 21s December 2021. In this programme CRC-Shillong 
invited all the different Offices (SIDBI, MSRLS, Punjab and Sind Bank, Sky Broad Band 
internet services) present in Monfort Building. The programme begin with a welcome speech 
from Mrs. Pranami Barua (Asst. Professor of Clinical Psychology, CRC-Shillong), followed with 
a brief introduction from all the different representatives from respective offices of Montfort 
building viz., SIDBI, MSRLS, Punjab and Sind Bank, Sky Broad Band internet services. A short 
video clip was played explaining about Omicron variant. The programme continued with 
explanation on the subject by Mrs. Iness K. Warshong (Lecturer of Physiotherapy, CRC- 
Shillong) she emphasized on the fact about Omicron and its research which is still on the 
process. She also mentioned and advised about the safety precautions such as wearing a mask, 
maintaining social distancing, maintaining cleanliness, avoiding crowded place etc. 
Representatives from other departments also share their views on the topic. Representatives from 

all the offices shared their knowledge and opinions on the matter. The program ended with the 
vote of thanks from Officer In-charge CRC-Shillong. 

Total SI. No Number of participants 

Participants 15 

2 Speakers 
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